Welcome Back to the PRIDE!!!!

Radio Park PTO Newsletter August 5, 2019

The 2019/2020 school year is closing in fast, the sun filled days of summer are still calling us to laze by the pool, but we are already working on the year ahead and there are things we need you to help with to kick off our year right!

Time to welcome in the next class: Kindergarten Camp is happening on Thursday August 8th at 8:30am, and we have the chance to welcome these new families personally. We need a couple of friendly faces to greet the parents and answer questions about the school from 8:30-9:15am.

Click **HERE** to sign up.

Get together and see some friends. Join us at Tudek Park on Thursday August 8th from 9:15-11:30am to catch up with some Radio Park Friends. The kids can play and the adults can chat. Drop in any time, we will meet at the Lower Pavilion by the GREEN play set.



Mark your calendar, our Welcome Back Fun Night - 'Radio Park Plays' will be September 13 from 5:30-7:30. And if we are going to play, we are also going to EAT!!! Dinner will be potluck style. To celebrate the amazing cultural diversity within our school body, we would like you to bring a dish that represents you. It can be a dish that represents your heritage, a place you love to travel, or simply a family favorite - don't over think it, this is for fun!

***We need a few people who are willing to help us set up, clean up, and run some lawn games- click HERE to sign up. ***

We are so excited to get YOU involved this year. Our school motto, 'If it is to be, it is up to me' has never been more true. We have lots of fun in store this year, but we need YOU to pull it off! There are tons of ways to get involved in the Radio Park Pride, both during the day and after school. Do you have an interest in grant writing, how about feeling confident calling local businesses, can you pull weeds, do you love listening to kids read, or do you have a special job/skill that you could share with our student body???? Many of our volunteer jobs through the year do not require clearances, but some do. If you have not already gotten your school clearances, get started now so that you can jump in at any point in the year! Click HERE for all the information you need to get your clearances on file. (If you have any questions, please reach out, we are happy to help you in this process!)

Get to know your new Radio Park PTO Board:

Suzanne Winter - President Benita Moritz - Vice President Cybele Pachecko - Secretary Nancy Vollmer - Treasurer

Get in touch: radioparkpto@gmail.com

SAVE THE DATE:

September 9, 6:30-8
September 13, 5:30-7:30
October 3
October 14, 6:30-8
November 8, 6-7:30
Night)
November 11, 6:30-8
December 9, 6:30-8
December 13

PTO Meeting (Kids welcome!)
Radio Park Plays, Potluck Dinner
Pride Stride
PTO Meeting (Kids welcome!)
Radio Park Discovers (Science

PTO Meeting (Kids welcome!)
PTO Meeting (Kids welcome!)
Winter Carnival